MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council
FROM: Brie Franco, Intergovernmental Relations Officer
DATE: August 6, 2021

SUBJECT: Staff Response to Resolution No. 20210729-176

The purpose of this document is to provide responsive information to Resolution 20210729-176,
urging members of the Texas Legislature to withdraw House Bill 3 and Senate Bill 1 and instead
take proactive measures to protect voting rights and promote access to voting.

The Resolution directed the Intergovernmental Relations Office (IGRO) to send the signed
resolution to Governor Abbott, Lieutenant Governor Patrick, Speaker Dade Phelan, the Austin
State and Federal delegations, City Councils in Texas, and to the President of the United States
These documents were sent to these elected officials, via email, on Wednesday, August 4, 2021.

Please contact my office if you have further questions.
Thank you.

CC: Spencer Cronk, City Manager
Anne Morgan, Acting Deputy City Manager



